
This Sunday, October 1st, will be an opportunity for the church family to hear more about the FBC Beverly Service
Trip group’s experiences this past summer in Plymouth, NC!

Get
Involved

Worship with
Us

Worship With Us!
Join us this Service Trip Sunday, October 1st at 10:00
am for Worship either in person or via our FBC YouTube
Channel. It is also Communion Sunday at FBC, so if
you are joining us via Livestream please be sure to bring
your own elements of Communion.

Notes for Sunday:

Because of the special service this Sunday, there
will not be Elementary-age classes. We encourage
all children and their families to remain in worship
with us and enjoy the service together. Children and
their families are welcome to use the Prayground
for the quiet enjoyment of worship in a child-
friendly space or sit together in the pews, whatever
works best for their family.
The Infant/Toddler room will be open during
worship this week.
The Youth Pew will be ready for youth in grades 5-
12 to enjoy worship together with peers.
Worship Ensemble will rehearse immediately after
Worship on Sunday.

Click HERE to join Worship via Livestream on
Sunday
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Support Bob Blanchard's Upcoming Community Blood Drive in Two Weeks

Bob Blanchard & Family are hosting a Blood Drive:
Take heart!
Now is the time to give if you are able! Our very own Bob
Blanchard and his family have organized a blood drive on
Sunday, October 15th from 8:00 a.m.-1:00 p.m.

In honor of Bob's recent heart transplant, we are joining together
to help restock the blood bank!

Sunday, October 15, 2023
8:00 a.m. - 1:00 p.m.
Hamilton-Wenham Rec Center Gym
16 Union Street, Hamilton

Please call 1-800-RED CROSS (1-800-733-2767) or visit
RedCrossBlood.org and enter: “hamiltonwenham” to schedule
an appointment. Make your appointment in honor of Bob and
help restock the blood banks!

RedCrossBlood.org

The Weather is Cooling Down- Time to get Crafty!
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Join Your Church Friends for a Craft Night on
Saturday, October 14th at 7:00 p.m.!
Crafters and friends are invited to pack up their scissors
and other crafting tools to come to an evening of crafting,
chatting and, of course, eating dessert while helping to
create different crafted items to sell at the Holiday Fair on
Nov 18. (Or bring your own craft project if you prefer.)
No experience required! Come for fellowship —get to
know new people and catch up with acquaintances—
while helping the Fair. 

Reach out to Laura Stanton if you have any questions.

We're Collecting Buttons!
We are working on a cute Christmas tree craft (as pictured) and
could use your help collecting buttons over the next few weeks!
Time to search your cupboards and drawers, then drop off any
button findings on Sunday morning in the jars located in the
Narthex. They should be 1/2” or smaller, please- the more
eclectic the better! 

Thank you for helping us as we gear up for the FBC Beverly
Holiday Fair!

Harborlight Homes Annual Fundraiser is Next
Week
Join us in supporting Harborlight Homes next Thursday,
October 12th from 6:00-9:00 pm at True North for their
big annual fundraiser!

Learn more HERE.

Reminder to mark down these FBC retreat options for October, February and March

mailto:lwstanton918@gmail.com
https://harborlighthomes.org/annual-event/


FBC Women are Headed back to Grotonwood!
The official programming runs from Friday-Saturday late
afternoon, but anyone who would like to stay through breakfast
on Sunday to hang out, play games, and just enjoy being
together in fellowship, are welcome to do so! Meals are included
for all of Saturday and for breakfast Sunday (for those who stay
until Sunday). 

Questions? Email Julie at jflowers@fbcbeverly.org.

Rally Day Recap from this past Sunday

Looking Ahead...

mailto:jflowers@fbcbeverly.org


Zoom Coffee Hour Link Link to Zoom on in to Lectio Friday
Night

4 For every house is built by someone, but God is the builder of everything.
​—Hebrew 3:4

https://us02web.zoom.us/j/87406244804
https://us02web.zoom.us/j/87637952236?pwd=cXY0cHB3QncxOEY4Y2FlUWVzb1pBUT09!


PENCIL IN FBC

September

28
Thursday

Bell Choir Returns
The FBC Bell Choir, also known as the Celebration Ringers, picks back up with
rehearsals from 6:00-7:00 pm... every time a bell rings...

October

1
Sunday

Service Trip Sunday!
Mark your calendars for Worship on October 1st to hear all about the stories and
learnings from this year’s Service Trip to North Carolina. Members of the Service Trip
group will lead us in Worship that day!

October

3
Tuesday

Theology On Tap
Join us back at Post in Hamilton as we continue this more casual program favorite with
some faithful discussion and a brew starting at 8:00 pm.

October

9
Monday

Church Office is Closed
Please take note that the church office will be CLOSED on Monday, October 9th, and
we'll look forward to reconnecting on Tuesday, 10/10!

October

13
Friday

First PNO Scheduled this Fall
Parents and Caregivers: Friday, October 13th from 6:00-8:30 pm is our first Parents'
Night Out of the school year. Time to start brainstorming plans as you'll recall, it's a
fun night out for all!

October

20-22
Friday-Sunday

Senior High Fellowship Fall Retreat
Youth grades 9-12 are invited to this action-packed weekend of outdoor activities and
FBC bonding! An annual tradition your teens won't want to miss!

October

29
Sunday

Church Council Meeting
The first Church Council Meeting of the new program year kicks off on 10/29
immediately following Worship. Please save the date!



CONTACT US

Phone: 978-922-3295 (Main)

THE FIRST BAPTIST CHURCH
IN BEVERLY
221 Cabot Street, Beverly, MA 01915
bulletin@fbcbeverly.org

Contact
Us

Recent
Sermons

Donations
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